
 
 

 

 
Tuesday, May 3, 2016  

Forest Heights Collegiate (school library)  

7 pm to 9 pm  

 

Per WRDSB guidelines, school doors have to be locked, so please try to arrive by 7:10 pm. 

 

 Please note that we have WRAPSC members who experience health issues arising from exposure to 

scented products. Please be considerate in your use of such products while attending our meetings. 

 

This is our last meeting of the 2015-2016 school year! 

 

 
We will be changing things up a little bit this time!  Instead of sitting as we usually do, we will have small 
group discussions about school council related issues.  We  will share our thoughts with the assembly at 
the end of the meeting. Topics will include grants/funding, community events, communication, and 
others purposes of school councils.  
 
There will be a feedback form available on the sign in table. Please pick one up on your way in and fill it 
out, we would to hear your thoughts and feedback helps us! 

 

 

We look forward to seeing a representative from your council there. 

 

Jessica and Laurie 

 

Jessica Rodriguez (WRAPSC Co-Chair 2015-17)  

Laurie Tremble (PIC/WRAPSC Co-Chair 2015-17) 

 

Contact us:  wrapsc@gmail.com 

 

Be in the know! Join our Facebook page! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wrapsc@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/WRAPSC/


WRAPSC Agenda 
May 3, 2016 

 

 

 
7:00 - 7:10 

 
Welcome and approval of 

Agenda and minutes of 
February 2016 and cochairs 

report 
 

 
Jessica Rodriguez 
WRAPSC Cochair 

 
Laurie Tremble 

WRAPSC Cochair 
 

 
7:10-7:15 

 
Break to get into small groups 

 
 

 
7:15- 8:30 

 
Small table discussions 

~20 mins/topic 
 

 
 

 
8:30- 8:55 

 
Sharing discussions with the 

group 
 

 
 

 
8:55- 9:00 

 
Closing 

 
Jessica Rodriguez 
WRAPSC Cochair 

 

 

Next meeting: This is the last meeting for the 2015/2016 school year, we meet again Tuesday October 4, 

2016 at 7pm... details and agenda to follow. 


